
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, March 7, 2021 1:21 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-07

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Kaat Liksie

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
How will changing from seasonal to residential affect other costs, i.e.,
taxes?   Is this just about another big greedy corp fattening themselves up
with more $$$$$ so they could just give it away to their CEO and upper management?  First we are hearing of this
and it has already been approved and we don't have a say?  We should have received notices back from 2015!!!




